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From the Founder, 

What an incredible first year! We witnessed a series of milestones including our legal formation, the 

launch of our internet presence (www.GuardiansGrace.org), receiving our tax-deductibility of 

contributions designation in just five weeks (versus the IRS expectation of nine months), our first member 

organization, the launch of our service delivery, and more. 

But much more than all that is the lives that we have been able to touch. We have been privileged to 

bring God’s love, care, and healing to veterans and other adults in treatment for substance abuse 

disorders, which is a leading contributor to veteran suicide. We delivered more than 100 Bibles and other 

support materials to those in treatment (some in isolation for various reasons). We provided one-on-one 

pastoral counseling to more than a dozen individuals. We provided weekly, in-house, church worship 

services at our member sites, including sharing in The Lord’s Supper. We have witnessed individuals 

come to first-time or renewed faith in Christ. And we spent countless hours in other more casual, but 

intentional, conversations providing care and sharing God’s love for them. And none of this to our 

benefit, but to the awesome glory of our Father in Heaven! 

It is a privilege beyond words to serve God in this way, to reach the hurting and the lost with His love and 

compassion and forgiveness. And moreover, to witness the lives that are changed through the ongoing 

work of the Holy Spirit in the lives we touch. To get a small sampling of what this means to our clients, 

check out our published testimonials (guardiansgrace.org/the-buzz/). 

None of this would be possible without the generous and heart-felt donations we receive from supporters 

like you! The board of directors and I steward these resources with the utmost diligence. We are eternally 

grateful and are excited to see what God has in store for us this coming year! 

Blessings, 

 

Richard Singletary, Founder/Chaplain 
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